
 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 28th June 2024          Newsletter Term 6 Week 4 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We had a great start to the week as some of our pupils 

attended Kent Cricket Ground in Canterbury for the school’s 

day out. We also welcomed some science STEM workers into 

the school and they led a whole school assembly and class 

workshops. The children were amazed when they made a 

rocket combust in assembly (safety goggles were involved!) 

Thank you to the year 6 parents who attended the NELFT 

(MHST)transition to secondary school talk on Tuesday morning 

– I hope you found the session useful. The children had a follow 

up session in the afternoon and explored their thoughts and 

feelings around this next stage of their education and useful 

tools to help. Thank you to all who attended the Eagles coffee 

mornings this week to support the Make a Wish Foundation. 

The service from the children was excellent and they made 

over £200 – what a fantastic event – Eagles I am very proud of 

you all!  

We are looking forward to Sports Week next week. Please 

remember to send your children in their PE kit all week and 

wearing their house colour team t-shirt. As usual, you are 

welcome to take your child home after lunch on Sports Day 

but the school is open as usual (after school club is still 

running). There will be a film afternoon in the hall for children 

who stay.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

                                                                
        

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 

  Robins 

Liepa 

 

        

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

TEMPEST PHOTOS 

 

Tempest have advised us that because the class photos will not be delivered until Monday, 

parents have an additional week with free postage and packaging on any orders.  

 

PTFA 

 

SUMMER DISCO – MONDAY 15th JULY 

 

Summer Disco letters have gone out this week – make sure you get your slips back in to Mrs 

Bailey in the office by Monday 8th July. This is the last disco of the school year and is always lots 

of fun! As usual, the £5 entry will get your child a hotdog, a sweet treat and unlimited squash; 

novelties will be available to buy at the event. 

 

TUCK SHOP – Not on this week 

 

Tuck will not be on this week or next (as next Friday is Sports Day), we look forward to seeing you 

in the playground again on Friday 12th July. As per tradition, the PTFA will be providing ice poles 

for the children on Sports Day – they should be a welcome treat after all their efforts in the 

morning’s events! 

 

About the PTFA 

 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of parents, teachers and friends 

of the school. All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 

1042205. Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

 

All money raised goes back into the school to benefit the children. 

 

 

 
 

Fledglings Holly for her amazing baby frog hunting in the nature garden! 

Year 1 Robins Edie for making good choices and for always giving her best 

to her learning! 

Year 2 Magpies Louie for taking extra care in handwriting and working well 

independently in Maths. Keep it up! 

Year 3 Owls Logan for always trying his best, reading at home and taking 

care in the school environment litter picking. 

Year 4 Hawks Austin for his tremendous effort in reading and writing. Well 

done Austin! You are resiliently tackling harder texts and have 

worked really hard to produce some lovely descriptive writing 

this week. Excellent! Keep it up! 

Year 5 Eagles Eagles class for organising and running two excellent charity 

coffee mornings. Well done everyone! 



Year 6 Falcons Noah for his passion and engagement during transition sessions 

to secondary school. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Week Ending 

28/06/2024 

Hawks Class 
 

100% 

 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 1st July Sports Week in school – Sports Day on Friday  

Wednesday 3rd July  Year 6 Carroty Wood residential talk for parents – 

9am in school  

Thursday 4th July Secondary transition day and meet the teacher 

morning  

Friday 5th July Sports Day in school (am) – parents welcome to 

take their children home after lunch – for children 

who stay there is a film afternoon in the hall (after 

school club will run as usual) 

Tuesday 9th July Year 6 production ‘What a knight!’ to parents at 

5pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 10th-12th July Year 6 residential at Carroty Wood 

Monday 15th July Year 4 to Sandwich for their River walk. PTFA KS1 

and KS2 Summer Discos 

Tuesday 16th July Year 5 to the Science Museum in London 

Wednesday 17th July End of year reports to parents. Year 4 Ukele 

performance to parents at 9am in the school hall 

Thursday 18th July i-rock concert to parents in the school hall – 9.30am 

(families very welcome to attend) 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Service at the Church at 1.45pm – 

families of year 6 children very welcome. End of 

term 6 for the children (after school club will finish at 

4.30pm) 

Tuesday 3rd September Children back in school for term 1 – NELFT 

presentation to new year R parents in the school 

hall (after drop off) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


